
14 September 2018

Dear Customer

We have been informed by our supplier MAGNETONE that sounder product PT190B is to be discontinued 
with immediate effect. This discontinuation is due to reduced demand for this product making it not viable for 
the manufacturer to reinvest in new tooling now the existing tooling is beyond its serviceable life.

Unfortunately, no further orders can be placed but there are limited stocks available.  Please consult Anglia 
regarding future alternative products available.

Relevant person(s) in your purchasing and engineering departments should be aware of this discontinuation to 
avoid any disruption to your manufacturing.

Yours Sincerely

Anglia


